
George  Clooney  and  Amal
Alamuddin Attend Her Cousin’s
Wedding

By
Sanetra Richards

Aside from planning their own, George Clooney and fiancee Amal
Alamuddin  attended  a  wedding  last  Thursday,  July  10th.
According to UsMagazine.com, the bride-to-be was actually the
officiant of her cousin, Tarek Miknas’ nuptials, which took
place in Chianti, a region known for its wine making outside
of Florence, Italy. The 36-year-old attorney was dressed in a
gorgeous purple gown as she officiated the nuptials at the
Villa Mangiacane. The ceremony’s location was designed with
sweeping  views,  giving  a  beautiful  sight  of  600  acres  of
vineyards  and  olive  groves.  A  guest  also  commented  on

https://cupidspulse.com/77972/george-clooney-and-amal-alamuddin-attend-her-cousins-wedding/
https://cupidspulse.com/77972/george-clooney-and-amal-alamuddin-attend-her-cousins-wedding/
https://cupidspulse.com/77972/george-clooney-and-amal-alamuddin-attend-her-cousins-wedding/
http://www.usmagazine.com/celebrity-news/news/george-clooney-amal-alamuddin-attend-wedding-together-picture-2014167


Clooney’s character, saying the actor “was affable and polite
with those he met and made a big impression on those involved
in the wedding.” After the wedding, the soon-to-be married
couple took a few photos with the bride and groom. So, when
will be expecting the wedding for the future Mr. and Mrs.
Clooney? A source says Clooney would “marry her today . . .
but he wants to give her a dream wedding.”

What are some advantages to marrying at a place with sweeping
views?

Cupid’s Advice:

When planning a wedding, the location is definitely key. Not
only do you want the place to be memorable, but you also want
it to be mesmerizing and close to breathtaking. If you are
looking for both of these qualities in a venue, a setting with
sweeping views will definitely do the trick. Cupid has some
pros to choosing a place with a stunning view:

1. Amazing outlook: No need to fret, the attention will still
be on you during the ceremony. However in the meantime, give
the guests something to admire while waiting for you to grace
the aisle. They will be in complete awe at the surrounding
scenery – whether that may be the beautiful nature or antique
buildings.

Related: George Clooney is Granted Protection Laws in Lake
Como Pre-Wedding

2. Less time on decorations: Although you will have to add a
special touch to the venue, a backdrop provides great detail
to the place. With an outdoor wedding, the sweeping view is a
part of the decoration. Focus on how to bring that out more so
than the actual decorations surrounding the guests.

Related: George Clooney’s Aunt Says Brad Pitt Will Be Best Man
at Wedding
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3. Sweet serenity: Admit it, the thought of marrying your love
in a stunning venue with a nice background has you on the
verge of tears. If not, by the end of ceremony you will be.
Not only will the emotion piled up from the nuptials wet your
eyes, but also knowing you are marrying the love of your life
in such a remarkable place will also do the trick (and make
for great pictures).

What  do  you  think  about  having  a  sweeping  view  at  your
wedding? Share below!


